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To our new Fellow Chemists:
CONGRATULATIONS and welcome to the Chemistry Profession!
The Integrated Chemists of the Philippines (ICP), in cooperation with the Board of Chemistry, 
will conduct a Oath Taking for Chemists together with the distribution of PRC Certificates of 
Registration and Professional ID Cards to those who passed the September 2011 Chemistry 
Licensure Examination. The Top Ten examinees and Most Outstanding Schools will also be 
recognized by the Board of Chemistry. 
The Oath Taking for Chemists will be held on October 21, 2011 (Friday), 1:00 to 6:00 P.M. at 
the Manila Hotel, Manila. Attire is strictly Business Attire.
Your must register first as an ICP member to participate in this event. The ICP is the Accredited 
Professional  Organization of  Chemists  under  the PRC.  ICP membership is  required for  all 
Chemistry professionals. 
The cost  of  the  ticket  for  the  Oath  taking  is  P1,350.00 per  inductee.  This  includes lunch, 
souvenir program, ICP membership for 3 years, and ICP ID card. The cost of the ticket for 
guests is P900.00. 
You may pay for your tickets and ICP membership from the ICP representative who will set-up 
a temporary office at the Don Lorenzo Bldg, Rm 300D, P. Paredes, Manila, from October 3 to 
14, or online*. Please provide a 1” x 1” ID photo with your name written at the back.
*Online procedure: You may pay for your tickets and accomplish your ICP membership as 
follows: (1) Download the ICP membership form from the ICP website (www.icp.org.ph). (2) 
Deposit the payment for tickets (P1,350 per inductee and P900 per guest) at any BPI branch to 
the  ICP  account  (BPI  Loyola-Katipunan branch,  account  No.  3081-0830-95).  (3)  Scan  the 
deposit slip. (4) Email the deposit slip together with your accomplished ICP membership form 
and ID photo to: info@icp.org.ph. The ICP receipt will be issued to you during the oath taking 
ceremony. Deadline for payment and registration is October 14, 2011. 
We look forward to your attendance at this special event!  Thank you!
Very truly yours,

DR. FABIAN M. DAYRIT
President, ICP


